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Fellow Members,  

     Your Board of Directors have worked diligently in 2022 to improve services, 

water quality member communications/information sharing and reliability.  We 

are not finished!  Please be patient as we move forward.   

The system has had its challenges this year – 

  Relocation of line row along Hwy 175 East for TX Dot highway widening.  

  Our aging system operations during the summer drought. 

  Regulatory compliance/operations 

  System maintenance and growth 

In 2023 – 

* Emergency generators will be installed at each plant.                                                 

* Construct infrastructure to add a new supply well in the lake area                          

* New website will be fully populated along with message sign up for 

system updates                                                                                                                                     

* System infrastructure mapping completed                                                                    

* Drought contingency plan implemented  

     These improvements also come with added expenses.  In 2023 slight increases 

in water rates and base rates will be implemented.  Your Board of Directors have 

reviewed and studied revenue needs and taken professional advice in 

implementing the new rates.  We believe these rates to be fair and able to cover 

our increasing expenses to deliver your water in 2023.   

 

Thank you, 

FRWSC Board of Directors  
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